
Long Buckby Infant School  

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Red Orange Yellow Green Blue Indigo  

Attendance  98.5% 96.4% 96.3% 100% 97.6% 96.2% 

Lates  1 0 0 0 2 0 

Minutes Late  10 0 0 0 70 0 

Last weeks school attendance - 97.4% 

Our table below shows how many 
minutes of lesson time have been missed due to 
lateness last week.  The start of the day is so 
important for our children. Congratulations to  
Green Class  for winning Ollie the Attendance 
Lion for the week beginning 19th November 

Annual Attendance Target - 95% 

Current annual attendance :-  

96.5% 

Red  
James Bishop-Bailey for super switched on effort, especially in phonics. 

Orange 
Milo Turner for recognising lots of target numbers and working hard in all areas 

of the curriculum. 

Yellow 
Antos Bartold for always being so happy and positive and for doing fantastic 

maths. 

Green 
Robyn Dunkley for writing a wonderful, original story with beautiful handwriting. 

Blue 
Jack Molden for using such fantastic scientific vocabulary and being very  

enthusiastic in the science lesson. 

Indigo 
Trey Tchissafou for having beautiful expression when acting out his role in the 

school production. 
 

Headteacherôs Award 

30th November 2018 -   Issue 11 



Afternoon with Santa 

Please speak with one of the Friends  

organisers in the school hall if you are able to 

offer any help during the afternoon, or indeed 

if you would like to help at any future events.  

   Production tickets 
Our next round of tickets will be on sale Monday morning.  This will be an 

extra two per family and after this we will send out a notice on the school 

app to let you know when any remaining will be available. 

 

Wednesday 5th  

December  is the last 

choir club for this 

term. 

Wednesday 5th  

December  is the last 

Gardening club for this 

term. 

Thursday 6th  

December   is the last 

colouring club for this 

term. 

Mrs Burburyôs Craft Club 

Finished last week.  

 There is no club this week. 

Thank you Mr Kilpin 
Thank you so much for running the Gardening Club. 

 The children involved have had a wonderful time. 

Gardening Choir Colouring 





 

Photographs 

We are pleased to let you know that the  

second round of photographs taken on 

Wednesday have arrived and are in your 

childôs bookbag. 

 

As stated on my previous letter all online  

orders have been cancelled and refunds given 

for the first round of photographs and any  

orders previously given in to the school office 

have been returned. 

 

You now have a number of options to take: 

¶ Order the photograph from the first take 

¶ Order the photograph from Wednesdays 

retake 

¶ Order both photographs 

¶ Order no photographs 

 

All orders need to be returned by Friday 7th 

December. 

 

 



 
Tea Towel 

Donôt forget to purchase your  

Childrenôs Tea Towel .  

These wonderful presents are now available from the school office priced Ã4.50 

each or 3 for Ã10.00! 

 

Hurry before they are all gone! 

100 Club  

The November draw of the 100 Club draw took place today at the Infant 
School due to Decoration Day there is no celebration assembly so the  

numbers were drawn in the office. 

The winning numbers were: 

1st Prize - 23, winning Ã10.75 

2nd Prize - 7, winning Ã6.45 

3rd Prize - 4, winning Ã4.30 

Congratulations to our winners. The next draw will be Fri 14th December at 
the Junior School. 



Decoration Day 

 

Many thanks to all the family members who were able to 

come and help on this festive day. We really appreciate your 

support, although I donôt think the cleaners will appreciate 

all the glitter! 
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